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Dear members and prospective members, 
 
Please join us for the annual Organizational Meeting of the Benjamin Franklin American Inn of Court, to 
be held on Thursday, September 12, 2013, at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting will be held at: 

 
Woodcock Washburn 

Cira Centre, 12th Floor 
2929 Arch Street 

Philadelphia, PA 19104-2891 
 
As we begin our 2013-2014 program year, this meeting introduces our old and new members to the 
Franklin Inn, and to the events and initiatives that are now being planned.  Our program chair, Glenn 
Massina, will also unveil the scenario or theme for the upcoming year of participatory educational 
programs.  We hope many of you will take this opportunity to sign up early for one of our pupillage 
groups, and contribute to creating the CLE programs that make our organization so valuable. 
 
Immediately following the meeting will be a social hour, with hors d’oeuvres and beverages.  For this 
year’s first change of pace, please take note that business casual attire will be welcome at this meeting. 
 
We invite you to renew your membership, or to join us for the first time.  If payment for your 
membership is received before or during the meeting, there will be a special incentive this year:  our 
meeting will include a drawing for a complimentary full pass (regularly sold for $2,195) to attend the 
Licensing Executives Society (LES) Annual Meeting, to be held September 22–25.  Our members also 
will receive a $100 discount from LES on regular registration. 
 
This meeting is free to members and prospective members.  If you plan to attend, please RSVP to Mary 
Campbell at (215) 564-5639 or mcampbell@woodcock.com, by no later than September 9, 2013. 
Visitors must bring a photo ID and check in at the security desk before proceeding to the twelfth floor.  
We look forward to seeing you on September 12! 
 
       Best regards, 
 
       Stewart M. Wiener 
       President 
       Benjamin Franklin American Inn of Court 


